July 2, 2020


Press Release from Rotary Club of Seminole Lake: Literacy Program with Women’s Club


GFWC North Pinellas Woman's Club and Seminole Lake Rotary Club are partnering on a "Books Across Pinellas" project. A book will be donated each week to Seminole Elementary School in honor of the Rotary guest speaker for the week. First honoree is Laura Connelly who will speak at the Club meeting on Friday July 3rd on the topic of International Service.

Seminole Lake Rotary Club meets every Friday at 7:15am. Guests are always welcome and can join us in person at the Chapel on the Hill located at 12601 Park Blvd N in Seminole. All CDC Covid-19 safety guidelines are followed.

The Club also meets via Zoom at the same day and time for those not able to meet in person. Follow us on Facebook at Seminole Lake Rotary Club for weekly details
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